
    

    
    

Please join us June 10th, 2017 at  
 Arkansas Children's Hospital:  East Campus 

1 Children’s Way Little Rock, AR 72202  
 

 

 

 
             
             
             
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Arkansas Center for Bleeding Disorders &  
The Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas  

would like to invite you to thewould like to invite you to thewould like to invite you to thewould like to invite you to the    
    

 
8:15-9:00        Room A ✪ Registration in lobby-Breakfast in EC 

103-Exhibits in lobby  

 
9:00-12:15 Childcare for children ages 2-11.  Room numbers 

provided day of meeting.    
 

9:00-9:45 Room A – EC 103  
Dr. Bradley Schaefer:  Family Counseling for Bleeding Disorders 

   
 

9:45-10:30 Room A – EC 103 

Dr. Kimo Stine:  My Life Our Future, Research Updates 
 

 
10:30-10:45 Break/Exhibits 

 
10:45-11:30 Room A – EC 103 

Dr. Michael Isreal:  Sports Injuries with an emphasis in bleeding 
disorders. 
   

 

11:30-12:15 Room A – EC 103 

Dr. Joanna Mack: Factor/Product Updates.   
 

 
12:15-1:30  Room A- EC 103:  Lunch in EC 103-Exhibits-

Center Updates-Chapter updates 
 

Adjourn:  tickets for the Little Rock Zoo will be 

given out to attendees who have registered and 
attended the educational sessions.  You must 

attend each session and get a stamp to get your 
tickets.   

 
Sponsored by:   Aptevo Therapeutics, Bayer Healthcare, 

Bioverativ, CSL Behring, Grifols Inc., Novo Nordisk, Pfizer 
Inc, and Baxalta now part of Shire Inc.   

(Final Agenda, with any changes, will be provided 

day of meeting) 
 

  

Don’t forget toDon’t forget toDon’t forget toDon’t forget to    

RSVP and RSVP and RSVP and RSVP and let us let us let us let us 

know how many know how many know how many know how many 

family members family members family members family members plan plan plan plan 

onononon    attending the attending the attending the attending the 

conference!conference!conference!conference!    
 

 

If you are traveling over 60 miles 

one way, lodging will be provided 

for Friday night only. If you would 

like lodging, please contact Laura 

Barnhart by May 22nd at 501-428-

5754. 


